
May 16, 2024 

 

ALL WATERCHASE HOMEOWNERS 

HOTWIRE 
 

There are still some homes where HOTWIRE has not been able to gain 

access to install the splicing boxes.  HOTWIRE has also left door-tags 

on some of these homes. If you have not responded, please do so. For 

those who have responded, thank you! 

A letter was sent out to everyone with a QR Code for you to scan and 

submit your information (name, phone number, address and email 

address) to Hotwire. A copy of the letter is on the bulletin board 

outside of the clubhouse. If you have not done so, please scan the QR 

Code and complete your information so that we can continue to move 

forward with this project.  

There are several phases to this project and it’s somewhat difficult to 

move on to the next phase if one phase has not been entirely 

completed. 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation! 
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